
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Applicant 
 
HEADTEACHER, TEIGNMOUTH COMMUNITY SCHOOL, MILL LANE 
 

Thank you for considering the role of Headteacher at Teignmouth Community School, Mill Lane. Our 
school strives to support the success and wellbeing of its more than 270 students and to be at the heart 
of our local community here in Teignmouth.  
 
The school is equipped with everything that could be expected of a modern primary school to support 
an enriched curriculum, including excellent outdoor learning facilities and a well-equipped nursery 
provision for early years. As well as the on-site facilities, the school make extensive use of resources 
outside of the school gates; from collaboration with schools in the Osprey Learning Trust and local 
community organisations, to making use of the natural resources on our doorstep from the coastline to 
Dartmoor; providing the children with a range of experiences they will never forget.   
 
It is important that the children from 2 to 11 come to school feeling safe, welcomed, and cared-for, and 
whatever their background or educational needs they leave the school inspired and empowered to 
achieve to the best of their abilities and ambition. This is exemplified by the school values which are built 
around: resilience, independence, curiosity, respect, honesty and responsibility. 
 
The staff are experienced, committed and engaged, with a strong legacy for providing a nurturing, 
encouraging and aspirational learning environment for all. The continuing professional development of 
staff is valued and strongly supported. During recent challenging times the staffing body have really 
demonstrated their ability to support each other and work effectively as one team, and the importance 
of staff and student wellbeing has never been in sharper focus. If you believe you have the right qualities, 
experience and passion to provide leadership to develop our school further for the benefit of the 
children and families it serves, we’d be delighted to receive your application. 
 
 
Mark McCarthy 
Chair of the Local Governing Body, Teignmouth Community School 

 


